
NORWICH RIVERS HERITAGE GROUP

CALLING ALL 
HEAD TEACHERS

A chance for the children in YOUR school to produce

A PIECE OF ART OR POETRY ABOUT THE RIVER
and have it on show in a 

PUBLIC EXHIBITION at the KING'S CENTRE in NORWICH

We would like each of the Middle Schools in Norwich to produce 
SIX PICTURES OR POEMS on the broad subject of RIVERS 

(The children can work either individually or in groups)  

The resulting pieces will be exhibited in the 
KING'S CENTRE IN KING'S STREET, NORWICH in the FIRST WEEK IN JULY 2004

The Norwich Rivers Heritage Group is 
currently working on a project about the
stretch of the River Wensum between
Carrow and Whitlingham Country Park, 
the RIVER GATEWAY TO NORWICH. 

In order to achieve our aim of making 
people aware of the assets and the 
potential of the area we are (with grant aid
from the Countryside Agency's Local
Heritage Initiative) producing a major 
exhibition which will be launched in early
April. It will be housed in the Learning City
Trailer and will tour to various sites in the
City and also to some schools during the
Summer Term. We are also producing a

Booklet called 'The Trowse Triangle' which
will be distributed free to all schools when it
is published in April.

NRHG website address: 
http://www.norwichrivers.co.uk  
Contact;  Gill Ward (Secretary)  Tel: 01603
434912  email: gillanderek@hotmail.com

PICTURES may be in ANY MEDIUM AND VARY IN SIZE 
(Although we would recommend that they do not exceed A2).THE POEMS may be ANY LENGTH 

There will be some financial support available to each participating school for materials

http://www
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